
Backcountry Horsemen of California
San Joaquin Sierra Unit

Board Meeting Dec. 7, 2021

Call to order: 6:30
Flag salute
Roll Taken: President: Joe Kaminski, Vice President: Ruth Cramer,

Secretary: Carol Kaminski, Treasurer: Gary Van Sickle
Directors: Jim Laber, Doug Laber, Marcee Hansen, Sue Van Sickle, Past

President Duane Peverill
Minutes review and approved: 1st Jim, Duane 2nd.
Correspondence: $50 donation in Fredi's memory for Memorial Ride.
Treasurer report: YTD
Committee reports:
Education:
Membership:
Newsletter: Articles due Dec. 20. Jim and Doug to write Christmas

Dinner article.
Public Lands: High Sierra working on new camp at Mineral King.
Sunshine: cards have gone out.
Shaver Lake: closed
Big Meadows: closed
Old Business 1. Discussion on tentative rides. Jan. general meeting

possibly Loni Langston. June 18 Poker Ride at
Fishing Camp. Trail trials in August. July 14-18 MDO
2. EVENTS for 2022
Jan. 6-10 Montana de Oro. No charge for H.S day riders.
Feb. 17-20 Desert ride - bring your own water.
March 26-27 tentative Gorge - Marcee and Ruth. Work Fri.,

Ride Sat. Contact Summer. General meeting to be held
Apr - Parade Desensitize (Steve) maybe Apr. 16
May - Jose' Basin or Big Meadows
June - Edison work party
July - Montana de Oro
August -
Sept - Memorial Ride - TBA
Oct. - Election Ride



Nov. -
Dec. - Christmas dinner
3. Christmas Dinner - meet at 10 to decorate. 50-50 and
raffle to be held.

New Business1.
Next meeting Jan. 4, 2021
Adjorn 7:35 Sue 1st, Doug 2nd


